GARTENBAUM Andrea

From: Sandy Teeters <sandyteeters@aoi.org>

Sent: Thursday, January 09, 2014 10:08 AM

To: Comment-AQFedRegs

Subject: AOI Comments on Rules to Adopt New Air Quality Regulations
Attachments: AOI Comments_Rules to Adopt New Air Quality Regulations.pdf
Dear Jerry:

Please find attached comments from Associated Oregon Industries (AOI) regarding “Rules to Adopt
New and Amended Federal Air Quality Regulations.”

If you should have any questions, please feel free to contact me.
Thank you,

John Ledger

Vice President
(JL/skt)

Associated Oregon Industries
1149 Court St. NE

Salem, Oregon 97301
503-588-0050

503-588-0052 (fax)
johnledger@aoi.org




